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Elizabeth Cady Stanton
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Women's Rights Leader

Elizabeth Cady Stanton was
an early and important
leader of the nineteenth

century Women's Rights
movement. Her background and
her experiences as a
middle-class American

housewife prepared her well
for intellectual and

ideological leadership of
one of the most powerful and
far-reaching movements for
social change in American
history.

Early Life

Born in Johnstown, New York

in 1815, Elizabeth was the
seventh of the eleven

children of Daniel and

Margaret Livingston Cady.
Her family was wealthy,
socially prominent, and
politically active. Both
parents indulged her
childhood interests in

traditionally male
activities such as debating,
Greek, and horseback riding,
and she excelled at all of

them. As a result, she

became comfortable with both

male and female roles and

activities.

Though Elizabeth excelled in
school, she could not follow
her male classmates to

college, since no colleges
were open to women. Instead

she attended the Troy Female
Seminary, and received the
most advanced education

available to a woman of her

time.

Elizabeth Cady spent many

summers at the home of her

cousin Gerrit Smith, a

wealthy radical reformer.
She learned about and became

committed to anti-slavery,

temperance, and other
reforms. There, she also met

the fiery abolitionist
lecturer Henry Brewster

Stanton, and married him in

1840. After Henry Stanton

completed his law studies,
the family settled in
Boston, where they became
active in reform work and in

the city's intellectual and
cultural life.




